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Comments: To whom it may concern, | am writing in support of CBMBA's bikes off the road project and in support
of the new trails they are proposing. | do not believe that one user such as a rancher should be able to control a
whole area of the forrest just for some seasonal cattle. The cattle are business that is making money off of our
land with almost no return for the rest of us. I'm not saying they shouldn't be able to ranch but, that they should
not have any larger say than any other individual as to other land uses that work along side their profit making
one. | want to see new trails on Snodgrass, new trails in cement creek connecting cement creek trail to Crystal
and new trails in the gothic valley connecting the snodgrass trail head to 401. As an aside | do not want o any
more trails closed to motorized use either. Bikes and Dirtbikes make up a very large part of the user groups in the
Gunnison Forest and | want to see their rights and trails expanded not diminished. Thanks you for allowing us
voice.



